BOB DOLE

October 22, 1996

Dear Bill,

In urging Americans to serve our government, Woodrow Wilson once said, "America needs all the brains it can borrow." The same is true of presidential campaigns - especially when the candidate is preparing for a debate. And now that the debates are history, I wanted to take a moment to thank you for loaning me your time, your experience, and your expertise on energy policy.

I will leave it to others to judge how I did in the debates, but I do know for certain that I was armed with first rate advice, material, and research. Again, my thanks for the role you played in this process.

Elizabeth joins with me in sending our best.

Sincerely,

Bob Dole

Mr. Bill Martin Washington Policy and Analysis, Chairman 1025 Thomas Jefferson Street, N.W. Suite 411 West Washington, D.C. 20007